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Bulletin  

 

VW Golf V 
  
LED – tail light/hazard warning light 
without function 

 

If there are complaints with above-mentioned vehicle models 
equipped with the Hella LED tail light 2VP 009 500-801 
(silver/red, see Fig. 1), that the hazard warning light does not 
work, the problem could be caused by a modified onboard 
electronics system. In some cases, when the engine is 
switched off and the hazard warning light activated, the 
function of the hazard warning light is not guaranteed. 
From model year 2006 (week 22, 2005), the onboard 
electronics of the Golf V were changed by the vehicle 
manufacturer. Modified sets are expected to be available 
from week 17/06. The following regulation applies for vehicles 
which already have these lights fitted: 
 

- The problem does not occur with vehicles built before 
week 22/2005. The date of manufacture is on the rear 
of the light (see Fig. 2). 

- From model year 2006 (with roof aerial) the LED lights 
will be replaced free of charge by the modified version 
if complaints are received from customers. 

 
The version 2VP 009 500-831 (silver/black) will be delivered 
from SOP in week 17/06 with the updated LED-PCB.  
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Fig. 1 

Fig. 2 


